
Email: summerforde@leonschools.net
Phone: 850-921-1265
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Hello, Everyone!
Welcome to Speech & Language Therapy for the 2023-
2024 school year! My name is Beth Summerford and I
am thrilled to be a full-time SLP at Killearn Lakes
Elementary. I have worked as an SLP in Leon County
Schools for 4.5 years. I cannot wait to begin working
with you and to have the best year ever. Below are a
few things about me to get us started.
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• I was raised in Quincy, 
FL.

• I earned my Masters 
degree at Valdosta State 
University and my 
Bachelors degree at 
Florida State University.

• I adopted German 
Shepherd mix puppy last 
summer and named her 
Ellie. See the picture 
under My Favorites.


